
15 August 2007

YB Dato' Seri Syed Hamid bin Syed Jaafar Albar
Minister of Foreign Affairs
Malaysia

GEORGE YEO

MINISTER FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS
5 1 N G A P O R E

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes on the happy
occasion of Malaysia's 50th Merdeka Day.

Our two countries benefit greatly from close cooperation on both the
bilateral and multilateral fronts . We have worked well together to expand
our relationship to new areas, particularly the IDR . All this is good for
ASEAN as well .

Jennifer and I wish you and Sharifah Aziah the best of health and
every happiness.

With warmest regards,
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